
To our wonderful Volunteers and Supporters,                                     January  2014 
 
As 2014 begins, I want to thank each of you for  your support of the Hawaii Red 
Cross in 2013.  We could not have saved lives and given hope to those in need 
without your compassion, time, and generosity. 
 
As a local non-profit that depends on the support of Hawaii’s people, we are very 
grateful to you all!  
 
Through the efforts of our dedicated volunteers who are on call  24/7, 365 days a 
year, we continue to respond to disasters that occur every 4 days in Hawaii.   We 
continue to teach lifesaving classes, and provide emergency communication 
between deployed military service members and their families in times of crisis. 
 
Our goal this year is to recruit more volunteers, reach more people with our 
disaster preparedness information and build more resilient communities so that we 
will be ready when the next major disaster strikes our islands.   
 
Are You Prepared? 
 
We continually stress that families need to be prepared before emergencies occur.  
Every family should have a kit with 7 days worth of food, water, and supplies.  
Plan where to meet if you are separated, where to evacuate, and what to do with 
your pets.  Choose an out-of area emergency contact phone as local phone lines 
may be jammed or out of service.  Be informed by listening to local media during 
times of disasters.  Get Red Cross trained in first aid and CPR.  Go to redcross.org/
Hawaii for more information. 
 
Once your family is disaster ready, check to see if your neighbors are prepared.  
“Neighborhood Watch” brings communities together to keep an eye out for each 
other’s home and property, ensuring safety and security in your area.  Why not get 
together with your neighbors to discuss what to do in a disaster?   Do you know 
each other’s phone numbers?  Who is going to look after the elderly woman who 
lives alone in the house on the corner when it’s time to evacuate?  Having a plan in 
place can ease panic and save lives.  Remember that each neighborhood may have 
different threats (e.g. flooding, high winds, near tsunami evacuation zone).  If you 
would like a Red Cross volunteer to speak at your next neighborhood gathering, 
please give us a call: Oahu 739-8113, Maui 244-0051, Kauai 245-4919, Hawaii 
935-8305.  We would also be happy to talk to organizations, businesses, and 
groups about how to prepare for a disaster. 
 
Each and every one of us needs to be prepared and your Hawaii Red Cross would 
like to help.  Make emergency preparedness your New Year’s resolution — you’ll 
be glad that you did! 
 

 
Coralie Chun Matayoshi, Chief Executive Officer   
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With your help, we’re there..  

providing caring and compassion... 

 

And a helping hand... 
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Log onto www.hawaiianair.com, sign in to your HawaiianMiles portal, and under “Manage My Account,” click on 
“Donate to Charities.”  Choose the American Red Cross, Hawaii Chapter.  Click on the “Donate Now” button to     
donate your HawaiianMiles to us.  Hawaiian Airlines will take the total miles donated to the American Red Cross,  
Hawaii State Chapter and match the donation total up to 500,000 miles.  Mahalo for your support! 
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· Guaranteed annual payments for life 
· Rates from 4.7%-9% depending on your age 
· Possible tax deductions 
· A portion of your yearly income is tax-free 
· Possible reduction in capital gains 
 
You may qualify for a Charitable Gift Annuity  through the American Red Cross.  It’s a simple contract between you and the Red Cross 
that guarantees that you will receive a set amount of payments for life based on the amount you use to secure the gift annuity.  The rate is 
based on your age.  It’s easy to set up, you receive life income at a higher return than in the market place, and you get a nice tax 
deduction.  For information and assistance, contact: Renee Kurdzos at 855-291-5222 (toll free) or renee.kurdzos@redcross.org.�
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Sample rates for single life: 
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  These companies have committed substantial support towards the everyday work of the Red Cross in Hawaii: 

Gold Partners: 

Silver Partners: 
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You can make a difference by donating your car through the American Red Cross Vehicle 
Donation Program.  Donating your vehicle—in any condition—is another great way to help 
us help others.     We accept cars, trucks, vans, motorcycles, boats, and even jet skis.  Making 
a vehicle donation is easy.  Call 1-855-927-2227 or visit redcross.org/cardonation for more 
information.  Our partner on Oahu will pick up your vehicle at a time that works for you– at 
no cost to you.  They will sell your vehicle and send the proceeds to the American Red Cross; 
and we will send you a tax receipt. 

 


